
 

Armistice Day-November 2023 

On Wednesday, we welcomed parents into school to participate in our year 3 Celebration of 

the Word with a focus on Armistice Day and honouring those who have sacrificed their lives 

in the line of duty. Year 3 read beautifully, and the children showed great composure and 

respect during our two-minute silence.  

  

       
 


